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As fall slowly graces us with cooler temperatures, we're
excited to present our second newsletter.

To the new families who joined us at our events last month,
we extend a heartfelt welcome. Your presence has already
enriched our community, and we are blessed to have you
with us.

As we look ahead to October, there will be many
opportunities for spiritual growth and for bringing families
together. We'll be starting a novena to our beloved patron
saint, Pope St. John Paul II,  and we will have a community
potluck to celebrate his feast day. We also have our first field
trips for the Tiny Tots and service projects for the Tweens
and Teens. 

Blessings and prayers for a wonderful and joyful October.

– Janae Spencer
Newsletter Editor
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Have an idea for the newsletter? Then
drop a line to Janae Spencer at

janae@janaespencerphoto.com.
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Upcoming CFAC Events

First Friday Mass  -  Join us for First Friday Mass with

Park and Play to follow. Please wear CFAC shirts.

Tiny Tot Field Trips- We have two great field trips

planned: the Fire Station and the Pumpkin Patch.

These events are especially for our younger friends but

are open to any member of our club.

 

Tween and Teen Service Project- Tweens and teens

will come together for some good ol' fashioned manual

labor helping with projects around Elijah's Retreat.

Feast Day Dinner – Join us for a potluck dinner to

celebrate the Feast Day of our Patron Saint, John Paul

II. This event is for the whole family. 

Members can view more details, RSVP for events, and see

the full calendar in the member portal. 

Reflecting on Last Month
We hosted our first annual Homeschool Blessing Mass and
community potluck and had an incredible turn out. It was a
great way to start the school year.

More highlights include our Sundaes on Sunday for the entire
family and our first field trip of the year to the Tyler Art
Museum. We also had an impromptu park day to celebrate the
temperatures finally dropping below 100 degrees! 
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C o m m u n i t y  I n v o l v e m e n t

Nurturing Faith and Community: Our Novena to St. Pope John Paul II - Join us
as we participate in a novena to St. Pope John Paul II, leading up to his feast day.
Novenas are a beautiful tradition in our faith, offering us nine days of dedicated
prayer and reflection. During this time, we draw closer to our patron saint, seeking
his intercession and guidance not only for our homeschooling journey but also for
the intentions closest to our hearts. May St. John Paul II’s teachings and example
continue to inspire us in our daily lives as we strive to live out our Catholic faith. 

Our novena will begin on October 11, and the prayers can be found in the member
forum. 

Member Spotlight -  We are thrilled to shine a spotlight on one of our founding members, Shari Van
Vranken. She is the illustrator and designer of Katherine Bogner’s new book titled All About Advent and
Christmas-  Sharing the Seasons of Hope and Wonder with Children.  Shari’s artistic  talents breathe life into
this book and make it a visual delight for all readers. This is an incredible Advent resource for kids of all
ages and preorders are now open. 

You can preorder your copy and find more information here! 
To learn more about Shari’s business and see more of her work, please visit www.catholicpapergoods.com

We are so proud of her and know that her hard work will bless our community and many other families! 

Getting Involved -  A strong community is defined by  individuals who respect
each other, share common values and goals, understand one another's needs—
and work together to achieve them. 
Since we function as a community, all member families are asked to contribute by
accepting some type of role and responsibility toward fulfilling our group’s primary
objectives. 

Over the next month, each member family will be contacted by the leadership team to determine how your
family might contribute to the overall well being of the group. Please begin by prayerfully discerning what
your family can contribute to the welfare of our group. Currently, we are in need of volunteers to assist with
liturgical programs and prayer and family support as well as an active committee of parents to determine the
need for and coordinate teen programming. 

All will give what they can, and the Lord will fill in the gaps.

catholicpapergoods.com

https://stpaulcenter.com/product/all-about-advent-christmas-sharing-the-seasons-of-hope-wonder-with-children/
https://www.catholicpapergoods.com/
https://www.catholicpapergoods.com/
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Community Corner
by Jennifer Seppi, Service Project Coordinator

“Whatever you did for one of these least brothers of mine, you did to me.” 

Matthew 25:40

           Caritas is the Latin term for charity, or more precisely, the Christian love of ones fellow man. Our service

projects are a way for our youth to have the opportunity to put that love into action. The service projects we

are focusing on - hygiene bags and Elijah’s Retreat – provide fellowship for our teens and tweens in addition to

building virtues.

           Our first service activity took place September 22nd at St. Mary Magdalene as we assembled hygiene

bags that contained soap, shampoo, toothpaste and toothbrushes. The bags were stuffed in record time as

everyone’s enthusiasm and competitive spirit emerged. Based on the laughter and smiles, it appeared

everyone had a good time as they worked on a project that truly makes a difference in people’s lives. As

people utilize the resources of St. Mary Magdalene Food Pantry, these bags are an added benefit to meet the

needs of those who may not have the means to focus on oral hygiene as a priority. Moving forward our teens

and tweens have the freedom to expand on what can be included in the bags, and they can use their creativity

to raise funds for the supplies. One thing any family member can do at their leisure is to make small notes to

include in the bags with encouraging notes, for example “Have a nice day” or “God loves you” or even just a

drawing. Many of the recipients are elderly folks with little contact with others, and it would be meaningful to

receive a handwritten note or picture included in the bags. Our next meeting to assemble more bags will be

October 27th and again on November 17th.

           
 Our next scheduled tween and teen event will be a service

project at Elijah’s Retreat in Jacksonville on October 21st.

Elijah’s Retreat is a safe place for families facing autism to

go and enjoy activities that include camping, horseback

riding, and enjoying the outdoors. We will be there from

9am-1pm to help with projects that involve manual labor,

so it is recommended to wear tennis shoes or boots and

clothes that can get a little dirty.

 Many times when performing service projects for others,

the result is that the ones performing the activity benefit

as much as those they are attempting to help. It is a

blessing to have the capacity to make this world a better

place, actively working as the “hands” of Jesus. Pair that

with having a good time with friends, and it doesn’t get

better than that. Please look for these dates on the

calendar, and sign up your tween or teen to participate.

Jennifer
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R e g i s t r a t i o n
S t a r t s  1 0 / 7

Around the Diocese
W o m e n ’ s  R e t r e a t  R e g i s t r a t i o n
S a t u r d a y ,  O c t o b e r  7

S a n c t i t y  o f  L i f e  D i n n e r
M o n d a y ,  O c t o b e r  9

S t u d y  S c r i p t u r e  w i t h  S c o t t  H a h n
S a t u r d a y ,  O c t o b e r  1 4

A r t  C l a s s
S a t u r d a y ,  O c t o b e r  1 4

T h r e e  S t a y  M a r r i e d  -  M o n e y  T o g e t h e r
S a t u r d a y ,  O c t o b e r  2 1



U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s

S a t u r d a y ,  O c t o b e r  1 4  -  A d u l t  a r t  c l a s s
S a t u r d a y ,  N o v e m b e r  1 1  -  T e e n  a r t  c l a s s
f o l l o w e d  b y  f a m i l y  p o t l u c k  s u p p e r  a n d
b o n f i r e  a t  f a r m
S u n d a y ,  D e c e m b e r  1 7  -  A n n u a l  L i g h t i n g  o f  t h e
V o e g l e r  C r o s s

W h e r e

S t a f f o r d ’ s  M e a d o w  F a r m
T h e  V o g e l e r  C r o s s

M o n t a l b a ,  T X  7 5 8 5 3
1 5 5 0 0  A n d e r s o n  C o u n t y  R o a d  2 4 1 8

F o r  M o r e  D e t a i l s  a n d  t o  R e g i s t e r

( 7 7 3 )  7 2 6 - 4 9 7 6

C o n t a c t  R o b e r t  P u s c h a u t z  a t
r o b e r t @ s t a b a t m a t e r . o r g  

o r  
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tel:773726-4976
mailto:robert@stabatmater.org

